
From: Jack Murdock
To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Linthicum
Subject: Concerning HB 2004-A
Date: Thursday, May 04, 2017 4:07:31 PM

Dear Senator Linthicum,

This letter is to voice our opposition to HB 2004-A.  As small landlords it would not be possible for us to remain
landlords under the requirements of this Bill.  Please help us voice our concerns by voting against it.

Thank you for your time and we appreciate this opportunity to communicate with you. 

Jack and Dorothy Murdock
P. O. Box 234
41811 Old Korral Road
Chiloquin, Or, 97624

509.953.6879
805.305.3552
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